
Lornie Trail Upgrading Work (Phase 2)

A section of the Lornie Trail (marked in red) will be closed from 
10 March 2023 to 30 April 2023 for upgrading works.

Please use the alternative paths along Chemperai Boardwalk (marked 
in brown) or Lornie Park Connector (marked in blue) to access the 

remaining nature trails.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

Closed for 
maintenance

Alternative 
path

Closed
Alternative Path
Alternative Path


